
From:  Louisa Enright
Sent:Wednesday, November 27, 2013 9:57 AM
To:Stephen Wilson
Subject:Fox Hill Proposal

This proposal asks for spot zoning in a residential neighborhood. You must say “no” to that request. 

Spot zoning is...spot zoning--no matter the perceived “good” of the request.  And I am not using “perceived” lightly. 

Spot zoning is a very, very bad precedent and sets legal precedence for the future.  You can lose control of the town 
very quickly when you open that barn door. 

I lived in Falls Church, Virginia, for almost 40 years--a little town about six minutes from downtown Washington, 
DC.  The city counsel allowed pipe stem zoning and before any of us knew what had happened, every available back 
yard big enough to support a house got pipe-stemmed--wiping out the “green” nature of the town in short order.   

You have no idea how fast a zoning change can change a town. 

Please vote “no.” 

Louisa P. Enright 
207-236-6215 
(c) 207-975-0089 
Blog: http://louisaenright.com


